
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sjm <   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 7:32 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application by MVV for CHP facility in Wisbech 
 
[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to further comment on this matter. 
 
Despite all that has been put forward by the applicant the application remains devoid of any detail as 
to how the existing inadequate road infrastructure can cope with 300+ extra lorry movements per 
day. The reason for this is obvious- it can not do so. 
It is noted that the site is adjacent to a mothballed (not closed) railway line which appears to have no 
place in the application. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stephen McGregor 
Sent from my iPad 
 




